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I strongly oppose this Bill.  As a taxpayer, I find I cannot use local resources such as 

the library and the parks due to the homeless camping.  Safety is a huge concern.  

When I drive down Bear Creek and see all of the trash being washed into the creek, I 

am appalled.  I am tired of seeing grown men pull down their pants and take a poop.  

What has happened to our state???  Since the passage of Measure 110, things have 

gotten worse.  Theft is sky-high, along with many other crimes.  This Bill requires the 

police to find the homeless a camping spot... what a waste of resources.  We already 

have so many issues with drugs and illegal marijuana grows.  How can you even 

think of passing a Bill such as this that would add more burden to the police, private 

businesses, and hard-working citizens? 


